



Headteacher: Sara Rider

Assistant Headteachers: Hans Ramduth, Rebecca Seaton, Rachel Mottershead, Georgina Nixon

## **Christmas Bazaar**

Thursday 9th November 2017

Dear Parents,

I am writing to let you know about our Christmas Bazaar on 14th December! We are very excited to be bringing back this traditional event and you can expect lots of festive cheer on the day. The bazaar will run from 3:30pm until 5:00pm and will include a tombola, raffle, book stalls, workshops and of course, a chance to visit Santa in his grotto! The choir will also be entertaining us with some merry tunes.

As usual, we really appreciate the help we receive from parents and carers in making events like this a success. We would greatly appreciate donations of books, toys and bric-a-brac to sell, as well as you visiting the bazaar with lots of change in your pocket for your child to spend on stalls, games or even workshops where they can make something to take home with them. We also realise that many parents make items themselves to sell at Christmas. To support you and the school, we are offering you a table pitch to sell your products on the day for the cost of £10. Please complete the slip below if you wish to do so.

you wish to do so.	
Look forward to seeing you on the day,	
Best Wishes,	
Rebecca Seaton	
Assistant Headteacher, Stakeholder and Community Engagement	
Name	_
Child's Name	_ Child's class
I would like to reserve a pitch at the Christmas Bazaar and enclose £10 payment.	

